
Press Release: Peter van Noorden to retire as Managing Director of Oxford University Press 
Australia & New Zealand 

Oxford University Press Australia & New Zealand Managing Director Peter van Noorden has 
announced he plans to retire towards the end of 2017. 

Peter has held the position for 11 years, coming to OUP ANZ from a background in education. He has 
always been a stalwart and enthusiastic champion for digital learning, and his understanding of 
classroom realities has enabled OUP ANZ to make an important contribution to young people’s 
learning outcomes. 

OUP ANZ will begin recruitment for a new Managing Director shortly, with the new incumbent to be 
in post by the end of the year.  

  

 

  

 

 


